
 

try.  Mary Lynne does 

both and the board cer-

tainly appreciates 

her.  As for the activity, 

the capital building is 

closed due to renova-

tions, which meant that 

they were in a com-

pletely different build-

ing that was unfamiliar 

to all.  The stories from 

both the legislature and 

lobby gave me the im-

pression that it took a 

fair amount of time to 

get rid of the fish-out-of

-water feeling.   This 

year the legislature had 

a handful of difficult 

(Continued on page 3) 

 Where does the 

time go!  I cannot be-

lieve we are at mid-

March.  As the first 

quarter of the year ends, 

your board is typically 

only focused on two 

things; what just raveled 

or unraveled at during 

the legislature and con-

vention.    

 First and fore-

most; I would like to 

once again thank Mary 

Lynne Shickich for her 

hard work.  It is very 

difficult to be up to date 

on all the things that 

happen during a legisla-

tive session.  Having a 

dedicated lobbyist is 

both helpful if you are 

supporting an issue and 

to 

make sure bills do not 

creep up that can have 

an effect on our indus-
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 PIAôs agency-

company council, The PIA 

Partnership, has done re-

search confirming that 

small business owners 

overwhelmingly prefer do 

business with professional 

insurance agents but also 

need us to be digitally en-

gaged. PIA has developed 

tools for agents to success-

fully compete the direct 

writer. More information 

can be found on the PIA 

website www.pianet.com 

The Hartford also offers 

PIA members access to 

their own custom flood 

quoting portal via  Flood-

broker.com.  . The Hart-

ford Flood program offers 

an easy enrollment proc-

ess, competitive commis-

sions and allows you to 

broaden your offerings to 

customers who are in areas 

susceptible to flooding. 

(Continued on page 2) 
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March 15, 2016  

NEEDED!!! Energetic, Organ-

ized, Enthusiastic individual to 

be the Executive Vice President 
for the Association of Wyo-

ming Insurance Agency. 

(AWIA)   Duties involve but are 

not limited to planning and 
running the annual convention, 

keeping the board of directors 

organized, general operations of 

AWIA and other duties as as-
signed by the board of direc-

tors.  Position is PART TIME 

and on an Independ-

ent  Contractor  basis.  Position 
is not an EMPLOYEE of the 

Association.   Compensation to 

be determined based on experi-

ence.  Knowledge and under-
standing of independent agents 

in Wyoming a plus, great per-

sonality is a must.  Those inter-

ested in applying please for-
ward your resume and letter of 

interest to awia@vcn.com with 

EXEC VP RESUME in the 

subject line.  An application 
will be forwarded to you after 

reviewing your resume and 

letter of interest. 

PROFESSIONAL
INSURANCE
AGENTS

http://www.pianet.com
http://www.awia.com/Events/Pages/Convention/default.aspx
http://www.awia.com/Events/Pages/Convention/default.aspx
mailto:awia@vcn.com


 

tional Insurance Producer 

Registry (NIPR). 

 PIA has a young 

cutting edge legislative 

staff (well, ñyoungò to 

meéthey are under age 40 

or at least look like they 

are). Their enthusiasm is 

palatable. PIAPAC contri-

butions allow them to at-

tend functions of key legis-

lators and bend their ear. 

Please consider even a $20 

contribution this year. 

Every dollar makes a dif-

ference and if the manage-

ment of every agency gave 

Check it out. 

 April 6th begins the 

Federal Legislative Sum-

mit. While visiting with 

our legislators, PIA infor-

mation folders will include 

our stance on protecting 

state regulation of insur-

ance, pushing for reau-

thorization of the National 

Flood Insurance Program, 

continued efforts in the 

healthcare arena and ensur-

ing that we are represented 

on the board of the Na-

(Continued from page 1) $20 and the CSRôs gave 

$10 or even $5, can you 

imagine the impact our 

voices would have? And, if 

you give $20, it will buy a 

raffle ticket with an oppor-

tunity to win a $750 gift 

card or a $250 gift card or 

Maine lobster! 

 As always, if you 

have questions or would 

like me to carry a message 

to our legislators, drop me 

a line via email at                             

lizrrmca@qwestoffice.net 

or call me at 635-

2491. 

PIA National Directorõs Report 
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Partners 2015 

Diamond 

Your name 

here in 2016 

Platinum 
Acuity 

Liberty Mutual/

Safeco 

Gold 
Allied Insurance 

Travelers 

Silver 
Blue Cross Blue Shield 

Burns & Wilcox, LTD- 

Capital Premium  

Financing 

Concorde General 

Dairyland Auto 

Fire/EMS Pak-Burns 

Insurance 

Progressive 

Risk Placement Services 

United Fire Group 

Bronze 
EMC Insurance  

Companies 

Met Life Auto and Home 

continually looking at products 

and services that can be of 

value to our agencies, in addi-

tion current products and ser-

vices are being evaluated to 

see if some of them are now 

longer needed.  The IIABA 

Executive Committee is work-

ing on creating more collabora-

tion and cooperation between 

the IIABA and State Associa-

tions to increase our efficien-

cies and we will have to work 

collectively to address the is-

sues facing our associations 

and industry. 

 There are many things 

facing our industry this year, 

this is especially critical be-

cause it is an election year, 

NARAB II is in the process of 

being implemented.  There has 

been a delay in the implemen-

tation of the Affordable Care 

Actôs excise tax (ñCadillac 

Taxò) and there are efforts 

being made to repeal the tax.  

The Big I is currently working 

 I am excited that it 

appears that winter is finally 

ending in Wyoming, the snow 

has melted and the wind con-

tinues to blow.  Even though 

the snow has melted we all 

know that it most likely will 

reappear again and maybe 

again in the next 2 months, 

that is why we enjoy living 

here.  Things at the Big I con-

tinue to move forward.  At the 

January meeting some of the 

things that I reported in my 

last newsletter article were 

brought to the forefront again.  

The number 1 challenge fac-

ing the association continues 

to be mergers and acquisitions 

which affect membership and 

use of association products 

and services.  The Big I is 

against the expanding of the 

Risk Retention Act and there is 

being work done on the Federal 

Crop Insurance Program and 

the Flood Insurance program.  

Next month I will be traveling 

to Washington to attend the 

IIABA Legislative Conference, 

I already have meetings set up 

with both Senators Barrasso and 

Enzi and Congressman Lummis 

to discuss concerns of our in-

dustry. 

 Finally, I would like to 

report that InsurPac reached a 

record of $1,060,000 in 2015, 

being an election year I would 

like to encourage all of my fel-

low agents to contribute to In-

surPac this year and to do it 

early. It will take a lot of money 

to support candidates that em-

brace the values of our organi-

zation. 

 

IIABA NATIONAL DIRECTOR 

Tony Schebler, CIC 

mailto:lizrmca@qwestoffice.net


Presidentõs Report 

different way with the 

insurance commissioner 

and legislators.  The 

turnout was great and 

the mood in the room 

was light.  

 After the legisla-

tive issues are wiped 

away,  convention is the 

hot topic.  Please join us 

in Cheyenne this year on 

June 14, 15, 16.  The 

convention will be held 

at the Radisson.  Donôt 

worry, I did not know 

where the Radisson is 

either.  Itôs the old Holi-

day Inn next to interstate 

80.  The name has 

changed there but the 

location stays the 

same.  Come early and 

get your ethics credits 

taken care of on Tues-

day.   As always, we will 

have some fun activities 

to encourage relationship 

building on Wednesday. 

Whether you like fun in 

the sun out on the lake or 

golfing at the Country 

Club, we have you taken 

care of.  Both events will 

surely be a blast.  I 

promise good weather so 

have no fears for either 

preference. Thursday we 

will have some exciting 

CE and meetings fol-

lowed by a very talented 

Thursday night entertain-

ment event.  Donôt plan 

on leaving early because 

you will be disappointed 

challenges to tackle. 

Most of the activity was 

related to figuring out 

the budget and the short 

list of activity regarding 

insurance related did not 

give the board many 

things to discuss or 

worry over.  Of the 6 

insurance related bills, 

three failed on introduc-

tion and the remaining 

three were health insur-

ance cleanup bills.  Lack 

of concern regarding 

insurance law this year 

meant that the Shrimp 

Bash was a blast.  Those 

who attended were able 

to simply interact in a 

(Continued from page 1) 
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 We held another 

successful Shrimp Bash on 

February 15th.  This event 

has been sponsored every 

year since 1981 by AWIA 

and NAIFA-WY.  It keeps 

our name and face in front 

of our legislators.  Thank 

you to those who faithfully 

attend and to new atten-

dees.  You help make it a 

success. 

 The convention 

registration link is on the 

front page of this newslet-

ter.  I hope you will take a 

few minutes to  make your 

room reservations and let 

us know if you plan to at-

tend.  We have a great 

program planned including 

3 hours of ethics training 

on Tuesday, June 14.  Bill 

Wilson from IIABA will 

be presenting a 3 hour CE 

program on Thursday 

morning that you should 

not miss and we will cap 

the evening off with a visit 

from The Man in Black, a 

Johnny Cash Tribute 

Show. 

 CISR classes are 

posted on the web site and 

it is not too early to regis-

ter. 

 Nominate your 

CSR for Outstanding CSR 

of the Year Award.  Nomi-

nation and entry forms are 

on pages 4. 5 & 6.  You 

know how important they 

are, let them know too. 

 As you plan your 

education needs for 2016; 

please take a look at the 

online classes offered 

through AWIA.  We have a 

wide variety of live webi-

nars that do not require an 

exam including ethics, 

flood, several CSR training 

classes and some environ-

mental classes.   

Executive Vice Presidentõs Report 

if you do.  Information 

and registration forms 

can be found at 

www.awia.com and 

clicking on the Educa-

tion/Events tab then 

clicking on conven-

tion.  I look forward see-

ing you all there!  

 Last, please re-

member to support     

INSURPAC and       

PIAPAC. These organi-

zations are your indus-

tries eyes, ears, and 

voice with our political 

leaders.  Have a great 

second quarter, see you 

in June! 

 Scholarships for 

Young Agents are 

available for our An-

nual Convention regis-

tration fees.  Follow the 

convention registration 

link on page 1 for more 

information.  The 

scholarships are limited 

so apply early. 

Young Agent  

 Scholarship  

http://www.awia.com
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Silver Partner 2015 

Silver Partner 2015 

Rene Fenton 

307 432-2817 

Silver Partner 2015 


